	School Supply Availability
 

	School Supplies Available for Pick-Up, May 27
Dear Lisbon Families,
School supplies will be distributed at the HCPSS Grab-N-Go meal sites on Wednesday, May 27, 11:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. The supply pack includes a single subject notebook, pencils, pens, crayons or colored pencils, pencil sharpener, eraser, highlighter and glue stick. One or two packs will be provided to each family who requests them depending on the number of students in that household.
Do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions related to school supplies or other needs your child may have while learning from home.
Sincerely,
Debra Anoff
Principal
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